
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

 
 

July 16, 2019 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Frank Pallone 
Chairman, Committee on Energy and Commerce 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Chairman Pallone: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 15, 2019, expressing your deep concern 
with potential changes the Nuclear Regulatory Commission is contemplating regarding its 
Reactor Oversight Process. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 

 



 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

 
 

July 16, 2019 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Nita M. Lowey 
Chairwoman, Committee on Appropriations 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Chairwoman Lowey: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 15, 2019, expressing your deep concern 
with potential changes the Nuclear Regulatory Commission is contemplating regarding its 
Reactor Oversight Process. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 

 



 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

 
 

July 16, 2019 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Bobby L. Rush 
Chairman, Committee on Energy and Commerce 
Subcommittee on Energy and Commerce 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Chairman Rush: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 15, 2019, expressing your deep concern 
with potential changes the Nuclear Regulatory Commission is contemplating regarding its 
Reactor Oversight Process. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 

 



 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

 
 

July 16, 2019 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Marcy Kaptur 
Chairwoman, Committee on Appropriations 
Subcommittee on Energy and Water Development, and 
  Water Development, and Related Agencies 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Chairwoman Kaptur: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 15, 2019, expressing your deep concern 
with potential changes the Nuclear Regulatory Commission is contemplating regarding its 
Reactor Oversight Process. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
 

 


